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5 July 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer/Student,  

It has been wonderful to see so many year 11 students at our Sixth Form taster events in 

recent weeks. I hope that you have enjoyed the sessions and that you are looking forward to 

joining the Sixth Form. If you have not yet attended an event and would like to, please 

contact Mr Ellis as soon as possible. 

Arrangements for Collecting GCSE Results 

GCSE results will be published on Thursday 12 August 2021. The plans are provisional and 

may need to be amended depending on the local and national situation regarding COVID 19. 

We will confirm the arrangements for the day by email on Wednesday 11 August. 

Results will be available in school between 8.30am and 10am. Students should enter school 

through the main reception and make their way to the Sports Hall to collect their results. At 

this stage we are asking that students come into the building alone to allow us to limit the 

number of people in the building. We may also require students to wear masks, but will 

confirm this in our email to you on 11 August. 

After Collecting Results 

In the results envelope, you will find an options form. This form should be completed and 

handed before leaving the site. If you wish to change any of your options, the Sixth Form 

Team will be available to discuss this with you. 

Staff will be available to discuss the appeals process with you if you believe an error has been 

made in calculating your results. Full details of the appeals process will be available on the 

school website. 

Any results that have not been collected will be emailed to students at 10.30am. Included in 

the email will be a link to a form to confirm your options choices. You should complete this 

form by 2pm. 
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The first day in school for Year 12 will be Tuesday 7 September 2021. 

I look forward to celebrating with you on results day. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mrs H Naylor 
Assistant Headteacher - Head of Sixth Form  
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